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On Monday Mrs Stiansen and Mrs Walton took year 3 children to Holy Island for a special maths lesson with an 

outdoor theme (unfortunately the weather didn’t cooperate with a completely outdoor maths lesson this 

time).  Meanwhile, Mrs Simpson worked with the year 4s to make ‘how to’ maths videos explaining how to do 

different written calculations for the benefit of the various soft toys who need to develop their maths skills! 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Meanwhile, the younger 

children took part in some 

practical maths with 

measuring and weighing 

and making 

predictions.  These skills 

helped them to make 

chocolate crispies - just 

showing how useful maths 

is in life! 
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Dates for your Diary 

 

Monday 9th December - 2pm afternoon Christmas performance of ‘Everyone 

Loves a Baby’; and Tuesday 10th December - 6pm evening Christmas 

performance (both at Lowick school) 

 

Thursday 12th December - trip to see the pantomime at the Maltings and also 

Christmas Jumper Day for Save the Children (donations welcome but not necessary) 

 

Wednesday 18th December - Christmas church service at St John the Baptist in Lowick - 10.30am and everyone is 

very welcome to join us! 

 

Thursday 19th December - Christmas party afternoon.  Children can wear their own clothes. 

 

Christmas holidays are from the week commencing 23rd December for two weeks.   

 

Monday 6th January is a teacher training day, so no children are expected in school  

 

Tuesday 7th January - the children are back in school.  Our new learning theme when we 

come back to school will be about Codebreakers. 

Stay and Play and nursery spaces 

 

We run a friendly and fun ‘stay and play’ for 

children from birth to age 5 in our nursery every 

Thursday afternoon.  Everyone is welcome from 

1.30 - 2.45pm.   
 

We also have some spaces in our nursery for 2 

year olds upwards at the moment.  We have a 

new advert on our nursery and school             

facebook pages.  Please help us spread the 

word!   

Rehearsals for our play next week 

We have been rehearsing this week ready for our performances next week.  We will 

be performing Everyone Loves a Baby on Monday at 2pm and on Tuesday at 6pm 

(we need the children at 5.30pm to get them ready).  This year we are performing in 

school so please come to Lowick school and not the village hall!   

 

Mrs Cochrane has been working hard with the children to help them with their singing 

and instrument playing and Mrs Stiansen and Miss Adams have worked hard on the 

acting and performing practice.  Olive has kindly helped make the scenery, along 

with the support of children at art club, and we are looking forward to an enjoyable 

and fun experience. 

 

We will also be having a raffle at the nativity. Thank you to everyone has donated   

prizes. 

Thank you 

Thank you to Becky for leading our fantastic Christmas Crafts evening last Friday.  Everyone made 

some beautiful Christmas decorations to take home.  Quite a few people mentioned they would be 

interested in doing it again - perhaps for Easter? 

 

As we will be performing in school, we have borrowed a modular stage so that it will be easier to see 

the children.  Thank you very much also to Shaun and Paul for helping to collect and assemble the 

stage for our play next week.   


